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• Ladies and gentlemen to open the Annual Meeting of the The Committee for 

Mineral Reserves International Reporting Standards (CRIRSCO) 2014, strategic 

partner of the International Council on Mining and Metals (ICMM), I would like to 

welcome the Mongolian authorities who have joined us today and to thank all of 

you for attending this event which will allow us to share a better knowledge on 

the information and reporting of mineral resources and reserves. 

 

• CRIRSCO, will spend the following days revising and discussing several issues 

relative to mineral resources and reserves which are of significance in the 

reporting of these mineral assets. 

 

• As Chairman of CRIRSCO, I wish to all of you participating in the 2014 Annual 

Meeting successful discussions to increase credibility and confidence in mineral 

resource and reserve reporting and information.  Thanks very much. 


